
Stacy Kotsko, CNA, in Post-Surgical Services, 
is Memorial Hospital and Health Care Center’s 
next GARDENER Award winner! Stacy is 
described as a “special angel” who makes her 
patients feel heard and understood and will 
pray with them if they desire or will pray for 
them while she works. She puts 200% into 
everything she does. As a GARDENER Award 
winner, Stacy was gifted with a GARDENER pin, 
certificate, stepping stone, and cinnamon rolls 
for the whole department. Thank you, Stacy, for 
making our caregivers feel important and cared 
for!

Memorial Hospital would like to extend 
congratulations to the other GARDENER 
Award nominees:
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From left to right:  Lori Persohn, VP Patient Services & Chief 
Nursing Officer; Stacy Kotsko, GARDENER Award Recipient, 
and Kendra Rottet, Clinical Manager. 
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Megan Archer Ashley Erny 
Denise Bailey Andrea Flagg 
Erica Bottoms Stanley Fowler 
Francille (Franny) Brosmer Myra Fuhs 
Melissa Brown Jaycie Hooten 
Stephanie Chambers Brandy Houchin 
Amy Chevez Laura Rasche 
Angela Day Rosa Schwartz 
Cheryl Englert Adriane Thacker
Sharon Epple  

AND HEALTH CARE CENTER
Sponsored by the Little Company of Mary Sisters - USA


